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Teacher of Music (0.4FTE)
Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the above post.  We are seeking to appoint a talented individual with a passionate commitment to the teaching of Music, a belief that all children can succeed, and who can embrace creative approaches to implementing teaching and learning strategies that support achievement.  The successful candidate needs to have the energy, enthusiasm and ambition to contribute to the ongoing development of this successful subject, within an ethos where challenge and support are appropriately balanced. 

In summary, we are looking to appoint someone who:

· is an excellent teacher, and committed to becoming even better

· is passionate about Music and believes that all children can succeed

· is a highly skilled Musician and communicator

· has an instinctive understanding of learning processes and teaching and learning strategies

· is committed to teamwork and accountability, within a supportive framework

· is committed to the ethos of Swanwick Hall School

· is forward- thinking and collegiate

Teachers are enthusiastic and knowledgeable about the subject and this comes across clearly in lessons.  Teacher/student relationships are positive and respectful. The subject is led by Natalie Reeve, who has taught Music here since 2006 and has been Assistant Student Progress Leader (Music) for the last five years.

The Music curriculum is coherent and thoughtfully sequenced and is in the process of review in light of the new Music curriculum.  It is clear that Key Stage 3 underpins the Key Stage 4 curriculum and year on year our level of challenge for all students is increasing. There is an expectation that extra-curricular opportunities are offered within Music and all new members of the department will be willing to contribute to this provision.  The Creative Arts faculty work well as a collaborative team to develop schemes of work and there is a strong desire from all staff to develop new ideas, to share good practice and to learn from others, within the school, the Trust, and beyond.

Music is taught in its own specialist block that contains large teaching spaces, a recording studio and three additional practise rooms. A range of peripatetic teachers provide specialist musical tuition to students throughout school.

The staffing within the Creative Arts faculty from September 2021 will be:

Martin Picker


SPL Faculty (Drama)

Matthew Snowden

ASPL Art

Natalie Reeve


ASPL Music (0.7)

Rachel Baker 


Teacher of Art (0.6)

Vacancy


Teacher of Music (0.4)

This post offers an excellent opportunity for the successful candidate to challenge themselves to become the very best practitioner possible and to make a real impact during this exciting period of review, evaluation and development led by an experienced practitioner. If you are keen to be central in our next development step towards future success, then we would like to hear from you and look forward to receiving your application.  We are more than happy for you to visit the school or to discuss the post by telephone conversation before application.  

Please apply by completing the application form and supporting statement, outlining why you are interested in this post, your musical specialism and experience and why you feel that your skills and experiences to date will allow you to contribute to the development and further successes of the Music department during the coming year and into the future.

Thank you for expressing an interest in this post, we look forward to receiving your application by midday on [enter date].  In the meantime, if you have any queries or if you would like to visit, please contact the PA to the Headteacher, Andrea Hollingsworth via email at andrea.hollingsworth@swanwickhall.ttct.co.uk. 
Yours sincerely
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Jonathan Fawcett

Headteacher
